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  WQ.100/2019 

 

WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS  

BY DEPUTY C.S. ALVES OF ST. HELIER 

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 12th FEBRUARY 2019 

 

 

Question 
 

Will the Minister advise whether the police closed-circuit television (CCTV) surveillance cameras in St. 

Helier are regularly monitored? If so, by whom, and how often; and if not, why not? 

 

 
Answer 
 

The States of Jersey Police (SOJP) make good use of the CCTV cameras that are in place across the Island, 

including in St Helier. The cameras are monitored 24 hours a day, 7 days a week by Police Officers and 

Police staff who work within the Combined Control Room. The SOJP have continual access to all cameras 

and can monitor different cameras whenever required.  

 

The Deputy, and any other States Member, is most welcome to visit the Combined Control Room to see 

how CCTV cameras are monitored. 

 

 


